## The Bucket School





## Calendar

- 5/4-8: Teacher Appreciation Week
- 5/10: Happy Mother's Day to all of our wonderful Bucket School moms!
- 5/14 @10:30:
   Mrs.
   Rosenberg's
   and Mrs.
   Tunnell's Alley
   Drive By
- 5/15 @9:30:
   Mrs. Lebold's and Mrs.
   Prochnau's
   Alley Drive By
- 5/21 @10:30: 2
   Day Pre-K
   Drive By
   Graduation
- 5/22 @10:30: 3
   Day Pre-K
   Drive By
   Graduation
  - 5/22@1:30:
     Drive By
     Graduation for 4 Day Pre-K

## End of the School Year

I hope that this newsletter finds you all safe and healthy. It is so hard to believe that we have been out of our wonderful school classrooms for a month and a half now.

May 15th marks the end of the 2019-2020 school year at The Bucket School. It certainly is a strange way to end the year. I think we had all been hopeful at the beginning of all of this that we would be back to say our good-byes to all of our friends. We have come up with alternate plans, so you should be hearing from your child's teachers regarding procedures.

The threes classes will have a drive by good-bye car line where they will safely wave good-bye to your children and give them a good-bye gift. See the dates listed under the calendar section of the newsletter.

The pre-k teachers have a special graduation drive-by planned for their classes. A sign up genius will be sent out to you so that you can sign up for a time slot. We are trying our best to make it a memorable and special quick visit through a car line in the alley. Your child will get out of the car and stand six feet away from their teacher for a quick photo in front of a special banner. Mrs. Drap will be taking the photos and will email them to everyone. :) We will hand you two bags: one of items left in the classroom and one with your child's diploma, a special keepsake, and a special treat to celebrate this special time. Make note of the change in dates in the calendar section of this newsletter. We are hoping that maybe sometime over the summer, we will be able to have a graduation picnic or ice cream social where we will be able to celebrate all of your children before they go off to kindergarten! Fingers crossed.

## Teacher Appreciation Week

The week of May 4-8 is teacher appreciation week. I want to applaud our awesome teachers who have always done a fantastic job, but during this time of quarantine they have gone above and beyond and rocked the online preschool platform. We are blessed to have them! A quick email or thank you card would mean the world to them.

